
 

 

 

 

 

July 16, 2020 

 

 

RE: E+ Team Award for Administrators and Principals of Secondary Education  

 

 

With schools shut down due to COVID19, the task of planning and organizing our 2020 graduation 

ceremonies proved to be extremely challenging.  It required a complete and focused team effort as 

conditions were constantly changing.  Plans had to be revamped multiple times on very short notice.   

 

Our principals, along with their school teams, spent countless hours preparing for what would 

eventually be a walk-through graduation, as well as a virtual graduation ceremony.  Each ceremony 

turned out to be a tremendous success, providing a unique, memorable experience for graduates and 

their families. 

 

Weber School District would like to recognize these outstanding administrators with the E+ Team Award 

for their hard work and dedication in making the 2020 graduation ceremonies a tremendous success!  

 

GRADUATION PLANNING TEAM 

 

Secondary Director Gina Butters 

Secondary Supervisor Clyde Moore 

Bonneville Principal Brock Mitchell 

Fremont Principal Michele Parry 

Roy Principal  Matt Williams 

Two Rivers  Nicole Meibos 

Weber Innovation Hal Raymond 

Weber Principal  Chris Earnest  

 

 

 


